
 

Public Notice 
 

 

LOCAL PLANNING POLICY REVOCATION – SHORT-TERM 

ACCOMMODATION POLICY  

 

The City of Bayswater hereby gives notice that Council at its Ordinary Council Meeting on 23 July 2024, 

resolved to revoke the City’s Short-Term Accommodation Policy. 

 

This policy has been revoked due to State planning reforms, and inconsistencies with the changes to the 

tourism and short-term rental accommodation planning framework currently being progressed by the 

State Government.  

 

There are no changes to the requirements for development approval or the permissibility of short-term 

accommodation resulting from this revocation. 

 

The Council Meeting minutes can be inspected at the City of Bayswater Civic Centre and on the City’s 

website. 

 

 

 
JEREMY EDWARDS  

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

 


